
Almond-Bancroft School District 

Referendum 2018 

TECHNOLOGY: 

AN EVER EXPANDING PART OF OUR 
CHILDREN’S FUTURE 

 

⇒ Technology is ever changing. Just as we need 

to update our cellphones, we need to update 

technology in our school.  

 

⇒ We need to prepare our students for a world in 

which technology is present in every aspect of our lives. 

 

⇒ Students today are technology natives and learn better using technology.  We need to 

continue to provide our teachers with training on how best to use technology in their 

instruction.  
 

 

WE CAN CONTINUE TO ADVANCE THE TECHNOLOGY OUR  

STUDENTS AND TEACHERS NEED WITH 

NO SCHOOL TAX RATE INCREASE!  

Remember to 

Vote - TUESDAY, APRIL 3 

 

For more information visit https://www.abschools.k12.wi.us/domain/1121 

Follow us on Facebook: Almond-Bancroft School District 

 

If you have any questions, you can contact: 

• Almond-Bancroft District Administrator Rich Hanson at 715-366-2941 ex.418 or 

rhanson@abschools.k12.wi.us. 

• Almond-Bancroft School District Referendum Information Committee 

Debbie Bradley – dbradley@abschools.k12.wi.us 

Bonnie Warzynski – bwarzynski@abschools.k12.wi.us  

Kim Weiss – kweiss@abschools.k12.wi.us 
 


